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                                                          6th October 2021 
To the Lord Mayor, Chairperson and Members of 
The North Central Area Committee 
 
Meeting: 18/10/2021 
 

Commemoration Committee - Stardust Monument  

 
An application for support and funding for a new Stardust memorial at Artane Place, formerly 
Butterly Business Park, was made to the Council by Alan Butler, architect, and Xestra Asset 
Management  (who manage the property). The application was supported by drawings of the 
proposed location and memorial (circulated). 
 
An amount of c.€100,000 was requested from the Council. 
 
The matter was discussed by the Commemorations & Naming Committee at its meeting of 27th 
July 2021. The Committee was supportive of the proposal in principle, but noted that the proposal 
and the design would need to be acceptable to the Stardust families.  
 
Councillor Mac Donncha and Councillor O’Toole undertook to discuss the matter with the families. 
 
The Committee: 
 
1. Agreed to refer the matter to the North Central Area Committee for further consideration 

and discussion with the families, and 
2. Agreed to a proposal from management that the Council make a contribution of €50,000 

towards the memorial (€25,000 each from the Area and from the Commemorations budget). 
 
 
 
 
 
Brendan Teeling         
____________________                                                             
Deputy City Librarian     Date:  6th October, 2021. 

 


